22 May 2014

Kevin Cawley
Lighting Design

P O Box 3826
Christchurch 8140

Dear Kevin,

| write to thank you for your support of Gap Filler’s unique Pallet Pavilion project, which has
now been deconstructed. All the pallets have been removed from the site and returned to
CHEP in Christchurch for the once-over before going back to their lives as pallets once more.

The Pallet Pavilion was, during its time, an icon for this city. We are enormously proud of
what we managed to achieve with this project for the people and city of Christchurch. It
hosted more than 200 events such as live music, markets, outdoor cinema, meetings, book
launches, public talks and more. It succeeded in staying a whole year longer than we
imagined it would thanks to a crowdfunding campaign in 2013.

It also provided opportunities for a number of people, many of them young people, to
volunteer and gain new experiences. It kick-started two businesses and supported many
more. It was an attraction for locals and visitors alike to the city. It featured in huge amount
of local, national and international media.

You helped to make this project possible. Thank you for the lighting design, hard-work and
advice for the Pallet Pavilion. You're a star!

Gap Filler is currently developing a range of new plans for site, called The Commons. It will
feature some sculpted green space, a food collective, host events, workshops and more and
become a vital, active, community space where ideas can continue to be tested. We are
excited about this next phase, post-pavilion and what other projects and organisations might
come to have a home here. Keep an eye on our website and Facebook for details.

Thank you once again for your support.

Sincerely,
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Coralie Winn
Gap Filler Director and Co-Founder
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Gap Filler is a registered charitable trust. CC 46882
70 Kilmore Street/PO Box 166, Christchurch, 8140
0204 0035 811 www.gapfiller.org.nz
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